
 

 

 
 
Thursday 25 May 2023 
 
OIA IRO-411 
Name:
Email: @gmail.com  
 
Kia ora

Official information request for a Schematic of the water system supplying 2/148 Evans 
Bay Parade, Roseneath.   

Thank you for your official information request dated Wednesday 3 May 2023. 

We have considered your request in accordance with the Local Government Official 
Information and Meetings Act 1987 and determined that we are able to grant your request 
in full.   
 
The information you have requested is enclosed in the Appendix of this letter, with an 
explanation to support the image.  
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
Ngā mihi 
 
 

Team Lead, Communications and Engagement 
  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

Appendix  
 
The house tobys are on private property and maintenance is shared within the body 
corporate for 148 Evans Bay Parade. 

The point of supply is the water meter located on the 63mm Outside Diameter (OD) 
Polyethylene (PE) connect (identified as ☒ on the attached as built plan and screenshot 
below). 

 

 
 

 




